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March  2020

@MonarchAnnAACPS

What’s Inside
A Message from your Principal

Important Dates

2 HR Early
Dismissal (12:55)

School Closed

Heart Market!

Music Notes page 3

Clubs & Student Support page 5
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Spirit Day: 
Welcome Spring!
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Read Across America 

Day!
Spirit Day: Dr. Seuss 

Grandparents Day

PTA Fundraiser - Dine 
and Donate @ Chick-fil-A 
Somerville Rd - Annapolis

*Be	sure	to	mention	Monarch	
Annapolis	when	you	order!*

Boosterthon
Kick-off!!

Boosterthon
GLOW run

Interims 
sent home

Welcome to March! We are over half way through this 
school year. We hope you have seen your student(s) 
grow by leaps and bounds. This month and next are 

packed with fun activities!

Assessment Updates page 9

Grandparents’ Day

Monarch PTA News Parent Teacher 
Conferences

Saturday, March 14th: 
MAA Open House

10am-12pm

Spirit Day: Saint 
Patrick’s Day: 
Wear Green!

GT Book Study, Session 1
Media Center @6:15pm

GT Book Study, Session 2
Media Center @6:15pm

PTA General Meeting 
Media Center @7pm



A message from your principal!

Sincerely , Ms. Rachel Amstutz
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Who We Are Our MissionMonarch	Academy	Annapolis	(MAA)	is	a	
Public	Charter	School	contracted	

through	AACPS,	run	by	The	Children’s	
Guild.	The	Children’s	Guild	programs	are	
guided	by	Transformation	Education	
(TranZed),MAA	is	approaching	the	
authorization	to	become	an	official	
International	Baccalaureate,	Primary	

Years	Programme School.

At	Monarch	Academy	Annapolis,	
we	educate	the	whole	child	by	

empowering	students	to	embrace	
diversity,	inspire	curiosity,	and	

cultivate	compassion.

Exceptional Education 
for Every Learner!

Dear Marvelous Monarch Annapolis Families,

With spring just around the corner, it’s getting very busy at school! There are so many things 
to update you on.

Parent Teacher Conferences are next week! We are excited to meet with you and to discuss 
your child’s/children’s progress and next steps. All teachers have an online sign up and can also 
be contacted via email or at the school phone to set up a conference time. If you are not able 
to come to school, we can arrange a phone conference.

We need your help! In the recent weeks, we’ve seen an increase in physical behaviors 
between students at school. Many of these are starting out as playful, friendly interactions. 
During Morning Meeting, we are talking about school expectations of keeping our hands, feet 
and things to ourselves, being empathetic, and understanding others’ perspectives. I urge you 
to talk with your child about school expectations regarding refraining from physical contact with 
peers. All families send their children to school and expect that they will be safe and 
comfortable at school. We must work together to ensure that all students display expected 
student behaviors and keep our school safe. Our work in this area will shift to a focus on Peace 
Days in the coming weeks where we will teach students what peace means and also provide a 
review of appropriate strategies to handle conflict. Grade levels will keep track of Peace Days—
days without conflict—and will be able to earn special rewards! More information coming.

March is also the beginning of state testing. Our 5th graders will begin with the Science 
MCAP assessment later this month, then in April/May all 3rd- 5th graders will take the Reading 
and Math assessments. Now is a great time to ensure that your child is using the Keyboarding 
without Tears program to build their keyboarding skills. Contact your child’s teacher for more 
information. We have many exciting projects and partnerships on our horizon! Our 5th graders 
will be collaborating with a local artist who will facilitate a connection with a school in Brazil to 
learn about the similarities of local ecosystems, culminating in a mural project. Several awesome 
performing and visual arts summer camp opportunities at our school are about to be 
announced. Finally, we are actively recruiting for next year and are closely watching the state 
legislature’s actions regarding the Kirwan Commission funding. Please spread the word about 
Monarch Annapolis.

We appreciate your partnership! If I can be of assistance to your child, please contact me at 
ramstutz@aacps.org or ‪410-934-1444. Sincerely,Ms. Amstutz
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InstrumentAL  Music

Coming up in April:
4/1 Kindergarten Registration Opens
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Not receiving digital communication from us? 
Please let us know immediately!
MonarchAnnapolis@gmail.comImportant Resources

Digital 2019-2020 AACPS Calendar

AACPS Families Resources

March Lunch Menu

https://www.aacps.org/Page/2

https://www.aacps.org/families

AACPS Chaperone Site https://www.aacps.org/chaperone

TEXT	"MONARCHANNAPOLIS“		TO	31996	Join	Monarch	Academy	
Annapolis'	new	text	system	to	get	real-time	text	notifications	on	the	
status	of	your	child's	bus!	Simply	text	"Monarch	Annapolis"	to	31996.	
You	will	be	asked	to	provide	information	about	your	child's	school	
enrollment	and	which	bus	they	ride	home.	Normal	text	messaging	

rates	apply.	Text	"STOP	"	to	opt	out.	Text	"HELP"	for	help.

AACPS Bullying, Harassment, or Intimidation Reporting Form 
https://tinyurl.com/t4lmhrm

https://tinyurl.com/qvc7u4x

Coronavirus Information and 
Updates can be found here.

https://health.maryland.gov/coronavirus
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Student Support
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Keyboarding	Without	Tears	is	an	important	school	funded	
program	right	here	at	Monarch!	This	keyboarding	program	

helps	students	learn	these	important	skills	at	their	
developmental	level.	Students	will	want	to	be	practicing	this	
in	preparation	of	upcoming	state	assessments	that	require	

responses	to	be	typed	on	a	computer.
*Contact	your	child(ren)’s	Teacher	to	receive	

log-in	information*









Monarch	PTA	News




